## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt. Gretna Campmeeting <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Monday, October 16, 2023 9:38 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:UPDATE -- MGCA OCTOBER MEETING



## UPDATE -- MGCA OCTOBER MEETING TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2023 AT 6:30 PM

In light of the Wi-Fi connectivity issues experienced at the Mt. Gretna United Methodist Church last month, and after a majority vote by MGCA Board Members, we have decided to conduct the October 17th MGCA Board Meeting via Zoom. **There will be no in-person meeting at the Church.** 

You should have already received the Zoom registration link for the October Board Meeting in an email send on October 11. If you already registered, the link you received will work for the zoom-only meeting.

If you have not already registered and wish to participate in the MGCA Board Meeting via Zoom at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 17, click on the link below.

## Register for the monthly Board of Managers Meeting

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility as we adapt to the evolving circumstances. We look forward to connecting with you on Zoom.

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgYou received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here



## © 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association